
 

 
BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT  

 
Holy Cross Hospital and Catholic Hospice, Inc. 

are proud to announce the formation of a 
support group to assist members of our 

community to cope with loss, process feelings of 
grief, and take steps toward healing in a safe 

space. 
 

Groups will be held the second Monday of each 
month at 4 p.m. starting January 14, 2019, in 

the first floor waiting room of the  
Bienes Comprehensive Cancer Center. 

 
Please contact Josh Hernandez at 

jehernandez@catholichospice.org for more 
information. 

 
For more information about Catholic Hospice and our 

programs, please visit our website: 
http://www.catholichospice.org. 
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